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6th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are all aware, the 2019 UCI Road World Championships is 
due to commence on Saturday 21st September. On Wednesday 25th 
September the route involves amber and red phased closures between 
11:45am and 4:45pm. We are going to keep school open until 5:30pm on this 
day for any parents who are not on foot and can’t pick up at the end of the 
school day. If your child travels home by bus on this day, you will need to 
contact North Yorkshire Transport on 01609 533679 or the bus company to 
check if they are able to arrange a collection after the road re-opens. If you 
have any concerns about this then please contact me directly. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs P Acheson 
Headteacher 
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